
 
UPK Supply List 

2023-2024 

Hello Parents,  

I hope your summer has been both restful and memorable! I would like to welcome you and 
your child to Pre-K! This is an exciting time as the children are beginning their educational paths 
and learning to be independent. 

Here are some reminders about our school supply list and other important information to begin 
the school year: 

• Please bring in one 4x6 family photo that your child may put on our family tree in the 

classroom.  

• Please also send in one sheet or blanket that can be placed on your child’s rest mat (24” 

x 48”) that will be used during quiet time each day. This sheet or blanket should come to 

school on Mondays and will be returned on Fridays so they can be washed over the 

weekend.  

• Please be sure to send your child to school each day with 1 large sturdy school bag, 

lunch bag (if your child brings lunch from home), and a reusable water bottle. Lunch 

should be brought in a lunch bag/box. 

• Please send in the following supplies LABELED. One plastic pencil case with 1 box of 

crayons, 4 sharpened pencils, 2 glue sticks, washable Crayola thick classic markers, 1 8 

ct Crayola Washable Watercolor Paints 

• Please send in one box of tissues, hand sanitizer, baby wipes or Clorox wipes.  

• I will be providing each of the students with one plastic folder that has your child’s name 

on it and should come to school each day. Please check their backpack for this folder 

each night, and kindly return it each day. We will be using this folder to send home 



important school notes, classroom communications, artwork, etc. throughout the year. 

You can also use this folder to send us any communications from home that you may 

need to send! 

• Pre-K can get messy sometimes, and accidents happen! So, I am sending home an 

extra clothing bag that you can return to the classroom on the first day of school. Please 

put all of the following items underwear, pants, shirt, and socks into the bag, and we will 

keep it at school just in case! 

I apologize for the lengthy message, but want to be sure to cover as much as possible as we 

begin the year and hope to ease concerns, as well. Please contact me with any questions you 

may have by emailing me at catherine.devoe@wcsdny.org. I look forward to working with you 

and your child this year. Thank you in advance for your support and cooperation.  

Warm regards,  

Catie DeVoe 


